

Dear Families,

Thank you for all of your support, understanding and perseverance through our first week of Remote and Flexible Learning. It is important for families to remember that this is different to "Home Schooling" as teachers are preparing, providing instruction and are available for support and feedback. Thank you to all those who have reached out to us for help as required. We appreciate your respectful approach in doing so.

Children have had some great success and a lot of fun with their remote learning, and we have included some pictures of this.

Our School Captain Aimee, has made the suggestion that families may like to each contribute a recipe that has become a family favourite during isolation. Any families wishing to contribute to a shared recipe "book", please send your recipes to https://doi.org/10.2016/journal.org/https://doi.org/10.2016/journal.org/https://doi.org/10.2016/journal.org/https://doi.org/https://doi.org/https://doi.org/<a href=

Alternatively, some of you may wish to be a little more creative and host your own "cooking show". Clips of no longer than 5 minutes, with an accompanying recipe

may be sent to the email above, or via messenger to the school Facebook page. Any videos sent will be posted to the Facebook page and school website. Happy cooking!

*Please send entries by Monday at 3:00pm for this week's contribution.

Please note:

Hard copy packs will be available <u>9-</u>
<u>12 Monday.</u> Please continue to follow distancing rules as outlined in last week's newsletter.

If on site attendance is required for an eligible family, please make this request via text to the school mobile by Friday 12 noon.

Tamara Halket Principal







More Amazing colour wheels





Lunch Orders Term 2

Pantry Banquet..... Cost \$ One job around the house?

Make it yourself.. sandwich Cost \$ Finish your reader

Left over delights.....Cost \$ Doing the dishes

2020	TERM 2	DATES TO REMEMBER
April	715th	Remember to get dressed
	940th	Stay home & Stay Safe

PARENTS CLUB

Parents Club meeting has been postponed to a date to be confirmed.

Thanks,

Ellen Sykes Parents Club President.